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October 2024  

🎄Christmas Shoebox Appeal 🎄 
First, a big thank you!  

Petworth has never failed in helping send well needed aid to Ukraine over the last 

two years! 

Here at Petworth Ukraine relief, we are working hard to pack, wrap and send 

shoeboxes to the men, women and children this Christmas. We would love for the 

Petworth CofE Primary School community to get involved and help us make a very 

hard, cold, wet Christmas better for those who are still facing an awful war.  

You choose what you would like to pack into your shoebox. You could have a pre-

Christmas clear out…toys, games, books, pop in some sweets or chocolate, a warm 

pair of socks or a torch, some colouring items or some makeup, smellies and bubble 

baths… 

You can even send a personal note to that person, to help their Christmas be that 

little bit more special during this very hard time. You can choose which paper you 

wish to wrap it in and then pop a label on your shoebox, saying if it is for a man, lady 

or child.  

Once you have wrapped your shoebox, bring it in school where they will store it for 

us, until Friday 29th November. We will then carefully transport, all those miles away, 

with our own personal driver……your shoe boxes safely to the hundreds of families of 

Ukraine! 

Lots of love,  

All volunteers at Petworth Ukraine Relief 


